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PLANNING COMMISSIOM 
MEETING MINUTES 
FEBUARY 17, 2003 

Following the Pledge of Allegiance, the Jackson Township Planning Commission 
monthly meeting ·was called to order by Chairman Bruce Baker on February 17, 
2003 at 6:30 pm. Members present were Baker, Rager, Knopsnyder and 
Marhefka. Member Cobaugh was absent. 

PUBLIC COMMENTS: 

sewer Authority Member George Burkey was present and talked about Act 573 
plan to extend sewer in the Township. He said that they don't want to raise rates. 
He also said that if the Planning Commission would like to get together with the 
sewer Authority to review the plans just let them Know. He also said he 
appreciated that the side walks were cleared tonight, and that at the Zoning 
Board meeting the week before they were not even though there was a 
Supervisor there. 

MEETING MINUTES: 

Before approving the Minutes for the month of February, one correction was 
made. The correction was there was one to many additions in the building permit 
review. Motion Knopsnyder, Second Rager, All in favor. 

OLD BUSINESS: 

Reviewed approval from Supervisors to attend PSATS seminar in Altoona . 
. 

NEW BUSINESS: NONE 

A motion to a adjourn at 6:38 was made by Knopsnyder, Seconded By 
Marhefka, All in favor. 

Respectively Submitted, 

Donald Knopsnyder-Secretary 


